
Our pastor, Denny Stahl, of Calvary Chapel Grants Pass, asked that we write to you in 

opposition to House Bill 4071 which would remove the statue of Methodist Missionary Jason 

Lee from the National Statuary Hall in Washington DC.  He would be replaced by another 

person.  We understand that there is a statue of John McLoughlin that could be replaced instead 

of Jason Lee.  Enough of God has been removed from our country already.  We 

respectfuly  request that you make our wishes know.  Why does there have to be another change 

to our history and who authored this bill? 

  

Thank you for your help... 

Jack & Laurie Kephart 

9475 E Evans Creek Rd, Rogue River, OR 97537 

kephart.9475@gmail.com 
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